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Hendricks County 4-H Flower Sales 
 
It is time again for the 4-H Flower Sales! 4-H Flower sales are the most important fundraiser. The money raised 
with this sale supports the Hendricks County 4-H Program, 4-H Youth Council and local 4-H clubs! We need your 
help as 4-H members in selling these plants to your family, friends and the general public.  
 
Enclosed, you will find a 4-H Flower Flyer, a Flower Money Envelope, and a 4-H Flower Order Form. The money 
you collect can be stored in the Flower Money envelope enclosed with this letter. Once you have collected your 
orders, please turn in your orders as designated by your 4-H Club Leader. We would like you to have your orders 
turned in to your club leader no later than March 20th; however, some clubs may request an earlier deadline. Talk 
with your Club Leader to learn when your order is due. It is critical that you turn in your order to your leader on time. 
Orders not turned in on time will not be guaranteed flowers. Don’t know your club leader? Contact the Extension 
Office and we will get you connected!  
 
For details on money collection and plant pick-ups, please refer to your 4-H Club Leader. Checks can be 
made payable to the Hendricks County 4-H Youth Council. Make sure you have the correct details from your club 
such as pick-up times and order due dates. In addition, please have all your money returned to your club leader by 
your club designated due date. Several clubs have money due at time of order while others prefer at time of flower 
pick up. Clubs will receive 10% of what their club members sell! Plus, for every $100 of flowers you sell, you 
will receive $5 in Café bucks to spend at the 4-H Co-Alliance Café during the fair! 
 
4-H Flowers will be available for pick-up on May 2nd or 3rd from your club’s designated pick-up site. You need to talk 
with your club leader to find out the official time, date, and location for your flower pick up! Most clubs will have their 
orders picked up at the Hendricks County 4-H Fairgrounds. Open sales for any leftover flowers will be Saturday, 
May 4th from 8-10 a.m. at the Hendricks County 4-H Fairgrounds. 
 
Our traditional seed geraniums will be sold at $2.00 each and will be available in RED or HOT PINK. We will also be 
selling PURPLE and WHITE wave petunias. These will be $5.00 per plant. All flowers will be sold until we sell out! 
Be sure to check out the enclosed flyer for more information. We are using the same grower as last year - Sugar 
Grove Greenhouse – located right here in Hendricks County! We are excited about the quality of product and great 
customer service we have received from this locally owned business.  
 
PLEASE be sure to keep a copy of your order form as it will have the information of everyone who bought flowers 
from you!! Club Leaders just need TOTAL numbers from you. 
 
If you need additional money envelopes, please contact the Extension Office. Additional order forms and color flyers 
are available online at https://hendricksco4h.com/4Hflowers. 
 
Thank you for all of your help and support of our 4-H Program! Good luck selling!   
 
               
Ashley Alexander 
                                                                               
Ashley Alexander 
Extension Educator, 4-H Youth Development  
Enclosures: Flower Flyer, Order Forms, Money Collection Envelope 
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